
Horne Parish Council 

 Local Parish
Councillors

Alison Brown - Chairman 
Smallfield Road,  

abrownfelix@btopenworld.com 
 

Amelia Michie 
Clay Lane 

ameliamichie@gmail.com 
 

David Brown 
Smallfield Road 

davidbrown949@btinternet.com 
 

Graham Marks 
Newchapel Road 
T: 01342 832 529 

 
Mark Sherwood  

Bones Lane 
sherwood-electrical@hotmail.co.uk 

 
Richard Williams  
Brickhouse Lane 

rdcwilliams@aol.com  

Sian Clutterbuck
Brickhouse Lane

sian@foxholefarm.co.uk 
  

Surrey County Councillor  
Lesley Steeds        

Lesley.steeds@surreycc.gov.uk  
 

District Councillors 
Sue Farr 

Cllr.Sue.Farr@tandridge.gov.uk

Richard Smith 
Cllr.Richard.Smith@tandridge.gov.uk

Ashleigh Bolton
Cllr.Ashleigh.bolton@tandridge.gov.uk

Horne Parish Council invite you to join us on the 
9th December 2024

 at 7.30pm ( after our December meeting)
For a festive cheese and wine reception.

Come along to have chat to your local councillors at 
 Newchapel  Cricket Pavilion

West Park Road
Please RSVP by emailing the Clerk.

Email: Horneparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk
www.Horne-PC.org.uk 
Clerk: Angela Baker                

November 2024

Parish Updates & Dates For Your Dairy  

A reminder to all landowners
with hedges and ditches . Please

make sure these are well
maintained through the winter to

alleviate flood risk to
surrounding properties and

land.

Ditch & Hedge Maintenance 

Christmas Drinks Reception

Save The Date! 
Horne Parish Council are working

with Burstow Parish Council to
help organise a VE Day Event on

the 4th May 2025 

Next litter pick date TBC 
in early 2025

Christmas Craft Fair
23rd November 2024

Centenary Hall
Wheelers Lane

Smallfield

In aid of
 Air Ambulance 

and 
Rainbow trust 
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